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This Advisory advises on the availability of videos of the interior of the M/V Taku that are too large to post to the 

State of Alaska, Online Public Notice webpage.  

 

If you are considering a bid and would like to receive the videos please contact the Procurement Officer at the 

email address shown below to request the Taku interior videos.  Due to the file size of the videos, they will be sent 

to you via ZendTo for you to pickup at the ZendTo site.  You will have four (4) days to retrieve the files posted on 

ZendTo.  

 

The videos do not necessarily reflect the equipment that may be on the vessel at this time, as some equipment has 

been removed since these videos were taken.  Most of the equipment removed is stated in Advisory #2 to Invitation 

For Sealed Bid #2518S002.  Please review Advisory #2 to see what equipment may have been removed from the 

vessel.   

 

We encourage interested parties to tour the M/V Taku to determine how the vessel may meet their needs.  Tours 

must be arranged by emailing the Procurement Officer listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 John C. Wynne 

  
 Procurement Officer  

 PHONE: (907) 465-8878 
       john.wynne@alaska.gov  

 

 

  

INVITATION FOR SEALED BID TITLE:  

Sealed Bid Sale Car / Passenger Ferry M/V Taku 

Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 

Statewide Contracting & Procurement 

P.O. Box 112500 

(3132 Channel Drive, Room 300) 

Juneau, Alaska  99811-2500 

mailto:john.wynne@alaska.gov

